
Degree Certificate Distribution Ceremony 

 

Students are hereby informed that the function may not take place on Sunday, 22 January, 2017 as 

announced earlier. Today's Times of India (12-01-2017) has reported that the University may not be 

able to send the Degree Certificate to colleges on time. So we are not able to announce the date of 

function  today. 

 

We shall announce the new date once we get some information from the university. 

However the Registration for the above function has started in the College Office. Mrs. Bhamini 

Porecha is collecting the forms alongwith the fees in the office on the second floor of the Law 

Building from 11am to 5pm on the working days. 

 

BY ORDER 


